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Small businesses are a vital component of a healthy democratic economy.  

Supporting small businesses helps to save ordinary Oregonians from economic 

precarity.  Please therefore approve the Oregon Corporation Division’s budget 

request so that small businesses can continue to receive needed administrative 

support from the Oregon State government.  Thank you. 


